
 

 

The third program of the Literary Club of Dept of English was held on September 27, 2022, 

on the topic What Next: Futuristic Options for Literature Students, a talk done by Sri Raees 

Ali, an alumnus of EFLU, Hyderabad. He spoke on the futuristic scope of literature and the 

different options available for students of Literature.  
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